
LYONS-MEHAMA WATER DISTRICT 

MEETING MINUTES 

December 14, 2022 Minutes from 11-9-2022 meeting. 

The regular meeting of the Lyons-Mehama Water District was called to order by Chairman, Don 
Trahan at 7:00 pm. Don Wagner was absent. Superintendent Bill Grimes was in attendance. 

The October minutes were read and approved. 

Trahan gave a report on the quote received from Farnham Electric Construction to install a 
600amp manual transfer switch for a generator. It was discussed and tabled until December 
meeting. 

Namitz gave a brief report on the office. 

Superintendent Grimes gave a report on the plant. 

There was no correspondence. 

Holman made motion to pay the bills as presented. Walz seconded. Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 pm. 
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